
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

05 July 2022 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,         

Sports Day 

The Hamble School will be having their Sports Day on Tuesday 12th July 2022. Students will be 
signing up, during tutor times, to take part in sports events throughout the day. All students are 
expected to take part in an event during Sports Day and give their best whilst competing for their 
House.   

Students will be required to come to school in their full PE kit. Please ensure that students are 
prepared with sun hat, sun tan lotion and plenty of water. 

The school day will start and end at normal times with students attending tutor time, as normal, 
at 8.30.  

Students in Year 7, 9 and 10 will have individual 1-hour slots competing in team events, in the 
morning, before the whole school will come together competing in athletics style events in the 
afternoon.  

Students in Year 8 will have their team events during Period 5 on Monday 11th July. On this day, 
students do not need to come to school in their PE kit, but will change at lunch-time before being 
dismissed at the normal time. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate spectators during the day. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Needham 
Director of Learning - PE 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 


